
 
 

Mandamus Welcome Video 
 

Greetings and again, welcome. 
 
You are now in the Postulant Section of your studies where you will be introduced 
to some of the history of our august tradition – the Rosicrucian Order, AMORC.  
 
AMORC stands for the Ancient and Mystical Order Rosae Crucis or the Ancient 
and Mystical Order of the Rose Cross. 
 
The Postulant Section presents a brief study of time, space, and consciousness.  
 
 Be sure to set up a specific time for your Rosicrucian studies each week so that 
you establish them as a priority.  This also lets your family members and friends 
know that this time is for your personal work.  
 
If you ever get behind in your lessons, don't worry, just catch up. 
 
The Postulant Section includes many powerful Rosicrucian meditations and 
exercises, although they are very simple. Practice these as regularly as possible. 
 
Most of all, enjoy! You have embarked on an incredible journey of learning and 
personal transformation. 
 
The journey will not always be easy. It requires commitment.  
 
It WILL, however, always be rewarding, and not just for you. May your growth 
and transformation through your experience in the Rosicrucian Order benefit those 
near and dear to you, be a benefit to all humanity, to all beings, and our planet. 
 
 
 


